
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS 

SHANNON BASIN RESTORATION & MAINTENANCE  

The Shannon Flood Risk State Agency Co-ordination Working Group, chaired by the OPW, 

are developing a plan for strategic maintenance works on the River Shannon. The planned 

programme would complement the Group’s Work Programme and the specific measures that 

are identified for the areas at risk in the Draft Shannon Flood Risk Management Plan, within 

the €430 million Capital Investment Plan 2016 to 2021.   

The SSFA meeting on 30th January will discuss the proposed maintenance works and 

related issues.  

Radisson Blu Hotel, Athlone 

7pm sharp – 9pm   Monday, 30th January   
 

ALL WELCOME 

FREE Booking on Eventbrite: 

  

 

Further information:  shannonfloodalliance@gmail.com    

Shannon System Flood Alliance 

https://www.eventbrite.ie/o/shannon-system-flood-alliance-11855326412
mailto:shannonfloodalliance@gmail.com

